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Hurricane Response in Cuba Update 
 

Last week we met with 12 Cuban pastors and leaders to pray, 
plan, and coordinate hurricane relief efforts in Cuba. EchoCuba 
is partnering with local evangelical churches in Baracoa and 
the entire Guantanamo province to provide meals, repair 
homes, provide clean water and distribute economic aid to 
those affected by the storm. Food can be purchased from 
nearby farmers and cities which were not damaged by the 
storm, and soon we hope to get permission to bring containers 
of pre-packaged dehydrated meals of rice & soybean from the 
U.S. to assist the victims.    
 
With help like yours we are paying for fuel to get the trucks into 
the zone, serving hot meals in community kitchens, and 
sending containers of donated dehydrated meal food packs, 
water purification tablets, and hygiene kits as fast as we can.  
See a video of the disaster zone at www.echocuba.org and the 
attached report #4.. 
 
We want them to know that God loves them and that He has 
not forgotten them. 
 
I want to again thank you for expressing your love and concern 

through your faithful support of all our programs. Because of 

you, we are able to offer thousands of lost and hurting people 

in Cuba with what they desperately need:  the love of Jesus. 

Please remember to send your confidential prayer requests to 

Mary at MB@oaausa.org.  We consider it an honor to 

prayerfully intercede on your behalf.  

Grace, peace, and love be yours in abundance, 

 

Dr. Teo A. Babun, Jr.  
Chairman  
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